
SUNRISE WIND

Boulder Location 
Survey Work

Off of Smith Point this week

The M/V Sheila Bordelon will be off of Smith 

Point this week in NYS waters (outside of 

FINS) and the work will take approximately 

one to two days.

Timeline & Location
Purpose

Sunrise Wind will have a vessel 
doing boulder location survey 
work.
The week of September 6th the M/V Sheila Bordelon 

pictured below will be using an ROV to take some 

videos to confirm the presence of boulders identified in 

previous surveys. 

CONTACT US

Email

info@sunrisewindny.com

Website

sunrisewindny.com

Twitter

@SunriseWindNY

Use your phone’s 
camera to scan the 
QR code to learn 
more. 
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